
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

FY2019 Results Briefing 

 

 

7 August 2019 

 

SG Fleet Group Limited (ASX: SGF) advises it will webcast the FY2019 results briefing on 

Thursday 22 August 2019 at 10AM (AEST).  

 

Investors will be able to follow the webcast via the link http://webcast.openbriefing.com/5415/. 

This link will also be posted on the Investor Centre page of SG Fleet’s website 

http://investors.sgfleet.com/Investors/. 

 

An archived version of the briefing will be made available via the same link approximately four 

hours after the event.  

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Yves Noldus 
Corporate Services & Investor Relations Executive 
SG Fleet Group Limited 
Tel: 02 9494 1095 / 0401 416 686 
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